
PUBLIC HEARING 
August 17, 2021 3:40 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
Chairman Kusnierz called the public hearing on considering proposed upgrades to Saratoga 
County Sewer District No. 1’s Wastewater Treatment Plant to properly treat ammonia and meet 
new limits proposed by NYSDEC with a maximum not to exceed project cost of $33,100,000 to 
Order.     
 
Chairman Kusnierz asked the Clerk to read the notice of public hearing. 
 
Chairman Kusnierz asked if any written communications were received.   
 
Mrs. Connolly said there were none. 
 
Chairman Kusnierz asked if there were any requests to speak    
 
Mrs. Connolly said there were none. 
 
Chairman Kusnierz closed the public hearing at 3:42 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Therese M. Connolly, Clerk  
 


